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Come and try girl’s hockey 
 

Would you like to try girl’s hockey to see if you like it??  
Then come and play with us……. 
 

Where: Snyder Arena, Woolwich Memorial Centre, Elmira 
Date: Sunday, April 2nd, 2017 
Time: 12:00pm (on the ice at 12:30pm) 
 

Who: Girls aged 4 – 12 (by December 31st, 2017) 
What to wear: CSA Approved helmet & face mask, skates, 

stick and gloves 
If you do not have this equipment, please contact us at the number shown 
below. 

 
We will do some skating and hockey drills to start and finish up with a 
scrimmage game for fun!  Woolwich Wild representatives will be on-hand to 
answer any questions that parents might have. 
 

Girls’ hockey is one of the fastest growing sports in our area and we would 
love you to join us.  For additional information, check out our website 
(www.woolwichwild.com) or contact Jacinta Faries at jfaries@rogers.com or 
519-669-8625. 
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